Accessing Dental Care in
England from 8 June

From 8 June dental practices are able to open.

Practices will need to prioritise patients with the
most urgent need.

If you need help from a dentist:

e contact your dental practice by phone or email.
e you will be given advice or offered an appointment if appropriate.
e for urgent dental care you can also use the NHS 111 online service.

Please do not visit your practice unless you’ve been advised to.
This will ensure the practice can continue to provide essential care safely.




